
 
 

 
  

Sede Administrativa,  
Cra 27ª 41 – 11 

1(57)310 333 9697 
Bogotá-Colombia 

 

Bogotá, 17 de Julio de 2019 

 
Mr.  
MOGENS KIRKEBY 
ISCA President 
 

Dear Mr. President: 

According to the statutes of ISCA, I would like to nominate Ms. LILIANA ORTIZ DE LA CRUZ for the 

next term as a member of the ISCA Executive Committee.  Ms. Ortiz De La Cruz is already a 

member of this Committee and her Colombian identification number is 31'165.382 (Palmira).  

Ms. Ortiz De La Cruz has been doing a great job promoting ISCA and its philosophy in Colombia and 

she has also been successful by expanding relations and partnership between different entities in 

Colombia and Latin America. Her experience in the field of sport for all is an important issue in 

order to expand ISCA programs in her region. We believe that her skills are of great support to 

continue the development of the physical movement culture.  

Based on the above aspects, Ms. Ortiz De La Cruz is a great candidate to remain on the ISCA 

Executive Committee. 

I’am positive that Ms. Ortiz De La Cruz will continue to provide a vision of the reality of the 

American continent, allowing ISCA to strengthen its essence of global organization, supporting 

policies and general promotion of physical and sports activity programs.  

 

Thank you in advance for your interest in this matter. 

  

Kind regards 

 

 

OSCAR MANRIQUE VEGA 
Fundación Pro Deporte y Recreaction para todos 


